Humboldt Natural Gas Board Minutes
The Humboldt Natural Gas Board met in regular session on Thursday, November 16th, 2006.  The meeting was called to order by Chairman Jim Jarding at 7:00 p.m.  Members present were Ritchy Griepp, Kira Schmeichel, and Lynn Froke.  Harvey Shumaker was absent.  

The minutes of the October regular meeting were reviewed.  A motion was made by Griepp and seconded by Froke to approve the minutes. The motion carried. 

The financials for the month of October were reviewed.  A motion was made by Schmeichel and seconded by Griepp to approve the financials.  The motion carried. 

Rates for the month of October usage were $6.511.  Rates for the month of November usage were $8.2931 and 50% locked in at $8.5131.  

It was the consensus of the board not to lock in any more gas.  

The proposed contract with NorthWestern Energy was handed out to the board.  It will be reviewed at the December meeting. 

The purchase of pens with the SD One Call number on them was discussed.  A motion was made by Schmeichel and seconded by Froke to approve the purchase of the pens.  The motion carried. 
Expanding the mains to add natural gas services was discussed.  Loan options and quotes will be obtained for particular expansion areas. 

The meter at the TBS was discussed. 

With no further business, a motion was made by Griepp and seconded by Froke to adjourn the meeting at 7:30 p.m.  The motion carried. 
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